
 

 

September 4, 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

As one of their tasks in year 2 of the LCA programme, all students must start a Practical Achievement 

Task in the coming weeks. This task will be examined in late January/early February. 

 

For this task, each student undertakes a practical activity outside of school over a period of 

approximately 10 weeks. This task must be chosen by the student.  Opportunities may come from 

community involvement, enterprise activity, sport, the development of a practical skill or their 

interests or hobbies.  

 
It is intended that all activities undertaken as part of the task be conducted in a safe, positive and 
encouraging manner. 
 

As part of the process students will be asked to fill in a logbook regularly and to collect evidence, 

such as receipts, certificates or photographs.  

 

It is important that students receive guidance and support as they progress through the task and you 

as their parents and guardians can be very helpful in this, making sure that they attend their chosen 

activity and fill in their logbook once a week. 

 

Thank you again for your help.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any queries or need more 

guidance on this task.  

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Ciara McConnell 

LCA Co-Ordinator 


